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Our school is a kind and happy place, its calm and a place for learning. 

 

 

We are a school where everyone has the right to feel SAFE; the right to LEARN, where children do  

not get distracted and the right to RESPECT. 

 

We think Safeguarding is... 

 

All of the grown-ups in school looking after us.  

 

We want the grown-ups in school to:  

 

✓ Always supervise us; 

✓ Look after us and keep us safe; 

✓ Teach us how to be safe in school and at home; 

✓ Check everywhere is safe for us to play; 

 

We can help look after ourselves by: 

 

✓ Following the school rules 

✓ Telling a grown up if something is worrying us 

✓ Being kind and looking after each other 

 

Who we can talk to... 

We can talk to any grown-up in school, but 

 

 

 

 

 

 

are ALWAYS there for us- we can tell them what’s worrying us. 

 

Write it down 

If we don’t want to speak to a grown-up we can write it down and post it in the worry box  

in class. Our class teacher will then talk to us and help us 

You can also phone ChildLine on 0800 1111 who will listen to you and give you help and advice. 
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